
NHS Survey 

 
Specialist Children's Services (SCS) provided by Harrogate & District NHS 

Foundation Trust (covering both Harrogate & Rural District and 
Hambleton, Richmondshire & Whitby districts) are undergoing a service 

review.   
 

  
To inform the themes for stakeholder events, they are currently data 

gathering and are collating additional service user experience 
feedback.  The survey is now available for completion using the link.  

  
http://www.hdft.nhs.uk/childrens-survey 

  

Specialist Children's Services would like to hear from families/ carers of 
children/ young people within the area who use/ have used our services. 

It includes services such as Physiotherapy and Special School Nurses.  
  

 The survey will be anonymous and the information collected will be used 
to help develop their services for 2019 and beyond. 
 

http://www.hdft.nhs.uk/childrens-survey

